Church Support Guidelines for the 2025-2026 School Year

Registration in Mary, Queen of Peace Catholic School

We're glad you're interested in Mary, Queen of Peace Catholic School!
We would like to remind you of the church support guidelines set by the
Archdiocese of New Orleans.

Each student registered in a Catholic school is charged a Non-Parish
Support Fee. If you are a Registered, Active, and Supporting parishioner,
the parish pays this fee.

This means that you are:

Registered: You are in our database as a registered, active
parishioner.

Active: You are involved in the life of the parish. This includes regular
attendance at Sunday Mass.

Supporting: Your contributions to the weekly offertory must be no
less than $450 per family* before December 31, 2024 to qualify
you for the 2025-2026 school year. You must use Church Support
Envelopes or pay electronically for this amount to be recorded.
Online giving is available at www.maryqueenofpeace.org

A family should request a voucher for the Parish School Fee if Mary,
Queen of Peace Catholic School does not have space in the grade in
which applied.

*THIS DOES NOT INCLUDE SPECIAL FUND APPEAL PAYMENTS OR SPECIAL COLLECTIONS.
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